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From our Principal

This week at Dillbadin Primary School

A big thank you to our amazing students, staff, and families for another fantastic week at Dillbadin PS. 
Our school is a wonderful place to learn, where every child is valued and supported.

We’re proud of the effort, kindness, and enthusiasm shown each day. At Dillbadin PS, every student is 
taught to their needs and encouraged to shine.
Here’s to another great week ahead!

Calling All Green Thumbs – Help Us Beautify Our School!
We’re looking for volunteers to help us with some gardening and general grounds tidy-up at Dillbadin 
PS.  We can accommodate this during school hours. 
If you have a few hours to spare and would like to lend a hand, we’d love your help with:
• Weeding garden beds
• Sweeping paths
• Planting and pruning
• General clean-up to make our school look its best!

It’s a great way to get involved, meet other families, and help create a welcoming environment for our 
students to learn and play.

If you’re interested in helping out, please contact the office. Thanks to your support, many hands 
make light work—and our school will look amazing!

Penelope Harris
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Exciting Camp News – Information Coming Soon!
We’re excited to share that details about our upcoming camps will be sent home via Compass 
next week!

Senior Camp: Our Senior students will enjoy a 3-day, 2-night adventure at Blackwood, filled with 
fun, learning, and outdoor experiences.
Middle Camp: Our Middle students will head off for a 2-day, 1-night camp at Garfield, where 
they’ll take part in team-building activities and enjoy a night away with their peers.

Camps are a valuable part of our school program, giving students the opportunity to develop 
independence, build friendships, and engage in hands-on learning outside the classroom.
There will be a payment required for each camp. Families who are eligible for CSEF (Camps, 
Sports and Excursions Fund) can use these funds toward the cost, and any available SSB (School 
Saver Bonus) money can also be applied.

Please keep an eye on Compass next week for all the details, including dates, costs, what to pack, 
and how to give permission.

We look forward to these fantastic opportunities for our students!

Coming Up Next Week at Dillbadin PS
We have an exciting week ahead filled with valuable learning experiences!

Monday: Students will enjoy a walk to Boronia Library for a special library session, encouraging a 
love of reading and connection with our local community.

Wednesday: Our Middle class will head into the city for an excursion to the National Gallery of 
Victoria, followed by a tour of important Melbourne landmarks. This ties in with their Inquiry 
unit as they explore Australia’s history, culture, and identity.

Friday: We’ll wrap up the week with our whole school assembly at 3:00pm—a wonderful way to 
come together, celebrate achievements, and share in the spirit of our school community.

Virtual Tour

We warmly encourage new and prospective families to explore our school through our virtual 
tour, available on our website. It’s a great way to get a feel for our vibrant learning environment, 
dedicated staff, and the many opportunities we offer to support every child’s growth and 
development.

Virtual Tour available here

For those who would prefer a more personal experience, we welcome you to book a tour with 
our wonderful Principal, Penelope Harris. This is a great opportunity to see the school in action 
and to have a meaningful conversation about how we can support your child’s individual 
learning needs and goals.

Have a great weekend, everyone! We look forward to seeing you all back at school on Monday, 
refreshed and ready for another great week at Dillbadin PS!

Penelope





Neisha Gange – Assistant Principal

Wellbeing Wrap-Up
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Why Sleep Matters: Rested Kids, Ready Minds

At Dillbadin Primary School, we are committed to nurturing the whole child- not just 
academically, but emotionally and physically too. One key element of children’s well-
being that is often overlooked in our busy lives is sleep. Ensuring our students get enough 
high-quality rest is just as important as making sure they attend school, eat well, and feel 
safe.

The Role of Sleep in a Child’s Growth and Development
Sleep is vital for growing minds and bodies. During sleep, children’s brains are hard at 
work processing what they’ve learned, solving problems, building memory, and restoring 
emotional balance. It’s also the time when the body releases growth hormones and 
strengthens the immune system.
Children between the ages of 5 and 12 need around 9 to 11 hours of sleep each night. 
However, studies show that many Australian children are falling short—often due to 
screen time, busy schedules, or inconsistent bedtime routines.

Sleep and School Success: The Science Is Clear
A well-rested child is more likely to be:
 Emotionally Resilient: Children who get enough sleep are better equipped to 

manage stress, express emotions calmly, and bounce back from setbacks.
 Focused and Engaged: Tired children may find it hard to concentrate in class, follow 

instructions, and stay motivated.
 Socially Confident: Sleep-deprived children often experience mood swings and 

irritability, which can affect friendships and group work.
 Ready to Learn: Memory, creativity, and problem-solving skills all improve when 

children are well-rested- making learning more effective and enjoyable.
Simply put, sleep is a superpower when it comes to doing well in school and feeling good 
about life.

Sleep, Anxiety, and School Transitions
For many children, especially those navigating new year levels, changing classrooms, or 
preparing to move on to secondary school, sleep can be disrupted by anxiety or worry
about school transitions. Big changes, even positive ones, can feel overwhelming for 
young minds. Poor sleep can make anxiety feel worse, and anxiety can make it harder to 
fall asleep. Supporting your child through routines, open conversations, and calming 
activities before bed can help reduce nighttime worries and build emotional security 
during these times of change.



Star Student Awards

Avah- for always trying your hardest in 
phonics! Amazing effort!JUNIOR

Rylee- for completing her maths 
activities and doing so well this week!MIDDLE

Rohaan- congratulations on an amazing 
week Rohaan! Your effort and reading 

have been excellent!
SENIOR
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Star Student Awards
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Specialist Star 

Awards

Visual Art: Amity

For creating a beautiful Indigenous 
inspired masterpiece in Art!

MRS 
BLAKE

Performing Arts: Alexandra

For being a confident lead character in 
our puppet show!

MISS D

Auslan: Faiq

For participating eagerly in Auslan and 
his great hand signing of family 

members!

MISS 
GANGE
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Specialist Star 

Awards



Dillbadin Primary School Newsletter                                                                                          Page 9

Visual Art

A big thank you to the students who joined Art Club to 
help complete the painting of our large papier-mâché 

elephant—a fantastic whole-school project brought to life 
with your creativity and teamwork!
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Performing Art

Students have been busy creating their own puppets 
and putting on entertaining puppet shows—

showcasing creativity, storytelling, and plenty of fun!
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CFA Visit

Students had a visit from the local CFA this week and 
participated in some fire safety activities. They also 

showed all the students around their truck.



Important Dates

EventDate
3:00pm School AssemblyEvery Friday

Public Holiday – King’s BirthdayMonday 9th June

School Council – 9amThursday 12th June

Boronia Library VisitMonday 16th June

Middle – NGV ExcursionWednesday 18th June

Boronia Library VisitMonday 30th June 

CURRICULUM DAY – change of date!!Tuesday 1st July

Last Day of Term 2 – 2.30pm finishFriday 4th July
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School Wide

Positive Behaviour

Our students have again earned 3
leaves in the past week, which is

300 acknowledgements of 
positive behaviour.  

Amazing work, everyone!
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For more information regarding enrolling your child in primary 
school in 2026 including timelines please click on the link below:

Enrolling in primary school for 2026
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